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As you will be aware, TLC is moving 
to retailer billing next month. TLC will 
allocate the ‘TLC discount paid to 
WESCT Customers’ slightly earlier as 
part of this change. The discount will 
appear on either your September or 
October TLC bill.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the 
WESCT Annual Meeting initially 
planned for the 21 st of September has 
been rescheduled. The meeting will 
now be held at 6 pm on Tuesday the 
19 th of October at the Panorama Motor 
Inn, 59 Awakino Rd, Te Kūiti. We would 
love to see you there to share The Lines 
Company’s performance highlights 
and discuss energy-related issues in 
our community.

News
Welcome to the WESCT September 2021 newsletter. 
As locals, the WESCT Trustees are proud to own The Lines 
Company (TLC) on behalf of you, its customers — helping to 
ensure benefits like discounts on your bills and jobs for locals 
can continue to help people in our community.

You will receive your last direct bill from 
TLC in October for lines charges up to 
and including the 30 th of September. 
From the 1 st of October, your TLC lines 
charges will be billed to you by your 
retailer, which is the same as other lines 
companies in New Zealand.

WESCT annual 
meeting date change

Discount to  
WESCT Customers 

Retailer  
Billing

We look forward to seeing you at the Annual Meeting.


